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November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

There are two musical events in this term to which you are warmly invited.

/This year, our Christmas Concert will be held on Tuesday 5 December at ?pm\
in the AHS Main Hall. Students from AHS and AGS have been working hard
since the beginning of term and are looking forward to performing in front of
a large audience. The ensembles will include:

Symphony Orchestra, Good Vibrations, AHS Choir, Rock Group, Junior Jazz
Band, Jazz Band, Brass Ensemble, Guitar Ensemble, Saxophone Ensemble and
the Improvisation group.

Tickets will be available on ParentMail from 7pm on Friday 17 Movember at

\ £8.00 each. /
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Our Carol Service will take place at 5t. Mary's Church, Aylesbury, on Thursday
14 December at 7pm. A retiring collection for the church will be taken at the
end of the service.

The carols will be led by the AHS/AGS school choir and brass ensemble. Free
tickets will be available for you to reserve on Parentmail from 7pm on Friday
17 November.

This is a wonderful opportunity to end the term on a festive note, singing

carols in the beautifully lit church in Aylesbury town centre.
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We do hope that you will be able to join us on these occasions.

Mark Warner

Director of Music
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